Links to media stories and other resources

A New Home for the City of Winnipeg Archives – blog. https://wpgcityarchiveshome.wordpress.com/

"Archives report withheld" by Greg Bak, Letter to the Editor, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 13, 2021. https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/letters to the editor/letters-jan-13-573582972.html

"City archives deserve a suitable home", Editorial, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 11, 2021. https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/editorials/city-archives-deserve-a-suitable-home-573567862.html

"'Old, substandard building': Group wants a new home for the City of Winnipeg's archives" by Charles Lefebvre, CTVnews.ca, Jan. 5, 2021.

https://winnipeg.ctvnews.ca/old-substandard-building-group-wants-a-new-home-for-the-cityof-winnipeg-s-archives-1.5254788

"Push to find city archives proper home drags into new year: Extensive collection of photographs and blueprints not getting proper protection" by Joyanne Pursaga, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 2, 2021.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/push-to-find-city-archives-proper-home-drags-intonew-year-573516702.html

"Re: Foundation's offer an opportunity worth seizing" by Michel Lagacé, Letter to the Editor, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 26, 2019.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/letters to the editor/letters-and-commentsjan-26-504906101.html

"Winnipeg néglige sa mémoire collective" par Michel Lagacé, La liberté, 23 jan 2019. https://www.la-liberte.ca/2019/01/23/winnipeg-neglige-sa-memoire-collective/

"Foundation's offer an opportunity worth seizing" Editorial, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 21, 2019. https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/editorials/foundations-offer-an-opportunityworth-seizing-504638282.html

"Bring city history out of exile: Archives building deserves to be restored, records made more accessible" by Carl DeGurse, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 19, 2019.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/analysis/bring-city-history-out-of-exile-504548062.html

"Foundation has big plans in mind for centennial: Winnipeg Foundation offers \$5 million for Osborne pedestrian bridge, city archives" by Danielle Da Silva, Jan. 18, 2019.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/our-communities/souwester/Foundation-has-big-plansin-mind-for-centennial-504557181.html

"Winnipeg Foundation antes up in bid to reshuffle capital project deck" by Dan Lett, Winnipeg Free Press, Jan. 15, 2019.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/winnipeg-foundation-antes-up-in-bid-to-reshufflecapital-project-deck-504394432.html

"It's a sorry state': Historians say Winnipeg's archive needs upgrade to preserve irreplaceable collection" by Aidan Geary, CBC.ca, Sept. 08, 2018.

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/manitoba/winnipeg-archives-carnegie-library-1.4813677

"Heritage at Risk: The former Carnegie Library - City of Winnipeg Archives" by Natassja Brien, Heritage Winnipeg, June 06, 2018.

http://heritagewinnipeg.blogspot.com/2018/06/heritage-at-risk-former-carnegie.html

"Archives deserve better safeguarding" Editorial, Winnipeg Free Press, June 4, 2018. https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/editorials/archives-deserve-better-safeguarding-48444433.html

"Archives' home should be restored" Tom Nesmith and the Association for Manitoba Archives, Board of Directors, Winnipeg Free Press, May 30, 2018.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/letters to the editor/letters-and-commentsmay-30-484021153.html

"Re: Archives building on 'endangered' list" by Kathy Stokes, Letter to the Editor, Winnipeg Free Press, May 28, 2018.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/letters to the editor/letters-and-commentsmay-28-483839093.html

"City archive building deemed 'endangered': national heritage advocates" by Jessica Botelho-Urbanski, Winnipeg Free Press, May 23, 2018.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/city-archive-building-deemed-endangered-nationalheritage-advocates-483518303.html

"Former Carnegie Library and City of Winnipeg Archives: The former Carnegie Library and City of Winnipeg Archives in Winnipeg, Manitoba, is on the 2018 Top 10 Endangered Places List." Canadashistory.ca, May 23, 2018.

https://www.canadashistory.ca/explore/historic-sites/former-carnegie-library-and-city-ofwinnipeg-archives

"Re: City's first library at risk, heritage community fears (Dec. 12) and City archives a national embarrassment (Dec. 15)" by Randy R. Rostecki, Letter to the Editor, Winnipeg Free Press, Dec 23, 2016.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/letters to the editor/letters-and-commentsdec-23-408006566.html

"City archives a national embarrassment" by Kevin Walby, Winnipeg Free Press, Dec. 15, 2016. https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/analysis/city-archives-a-nationalembarrassment-406711415.html

"City's first library at risk, heritage community fears" by Aldo Santin, Winnipeg Free Press, Dec. 12, 2016.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/citys-first-library-at-risk-heritage-community-fears-406088206.html

"Original library vacant, future unclear: Fate of historic building, city archives has heritage advocates worried" by Randy Turner, Winnipeg Free Press, Jul. 20, 2016.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/original-library-vacant-future-unclear-387557741.html

"City suing builder over water damage to archives: Claims roof under repair left exposed during storm" by Bartley Kives, Winnipeg Free Press, May 16, 2015.

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/city-suing-builder-over-water-damage-to-archives-303984401.html

"'Do You Know Your Winnipeg?' Whither the City Archives?" by Tom Nesmith, Heritage Winnipeg, Apr. 27, 2016.

http://heritagewinnipeg.blogspot.com/2016/04/do-you-know-your-winnipeg-whither-city.html

"Civic archives need your help" by Kevin Walby, Winnipeg Free Press, May 4, 2015. https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/opinion/analysis/Civic-archives-need-your-help-302455401.html